





Dear 4th grade families,

Greetings! At long last, the Spring Concert (the first in over two years!) is approaching soon! The 4<sup>th</sup> graders have been hard at work since way back in September, getting ready for their premiere concert; we've learned some great songs and are busy polishing them up so they will be ready to perform for you. We will hear songs from the 4<sup>th</sup> Grade Chorus, and this year (new!!), each 4<sup>th</sup> grade class will be performing a piece on the choir chimes as well. Every 4<sup>th</sup> grader has been working on their musicianship, and we're so excited to share them - finally - with an audience.

The concert performance will be on <u>Thursday</u>, <u>May 26</u>, at 7:00 pm in the Robert Hunter Gym. For this program, students should report to the cafeteria at 6:30 pm. In addition, students are asked to wear white tops and black pants or skirts. Students should wear regular school clothes to school that day.

Because COVID numbers continue to be in flux, we ask that families attend only the 7:00 concert; as in the past, there will be an earlier program, but it is limited to Robert Hunter students and staff to facilitate social distancing. Every 4<sup>th</sup> grader has a part to play, and it is important for them to attend in the evening! Please take a moment to confirm that your child will attend the nighttime concert by whatever means is easiest for you – phone, email, or by returning the slip at the bottom of this page.

The students have put in a lot of hard work - thank you for your encouragement and support from home, not to mention the patience and flexibility we've all had to learn to draw on! If you have any questions regarding the concert, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely, MoA

Karin Alexanderson (a.k.a. Ms. A) 284-7620 x 28200 kalexand@frsd.k12.ni.us

Parent/Guardian signature

Student's Name	
I will participate in Robert Hunter's Spring Conconcert dress to the cafeteria at 6:30 pm for th	
Student signature	